
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TO:  Members, Board of Education 
Dr. Carol Kelley, Superintendent of Schools 

 
FROM: Alicia Evans, Assistant Superintendent for Finance & Operations 
 
RE: Landscaping Bid 
 
DATE:  April 11. 2017 
 

Landscaping bids were due March 31, 2017. The invitation was posted in the 
newspaper and sent to 14 firms. There were two responses to the request. The bids are 
as follows: 
 
McAdams  $43,800 
KGI   $68,900 
 
McAdams landscaping is the current 2016-2017 D97 landscaper. FAC will review the 
bids at its next meeting.  
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